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HEALTH MEC WELCOMES NEGATIVE TEST RESULTS FOR TWO DOCTORS 

 

Health MEC Dr Phophi Ramathuba welcomes the COVID-19 negative test results of two doctors from 

Modimolle. The two doctors who works in Mpumalanga tested positive for COVID-19 and were 

taken into the department's isolation site. The doctors latest test results have come out negative.  

Subsequent to the release of the latest results, doctors at the isolation site have recommended that 

the two doctors be released.  The two doctors will be released immediately. 
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